
This	website	has	been	created	by	the	Ōhiwa	Harbour	Strategy	partners,	kindly	
supported	by	the	Bay	of	Plenty	Regional	Council	Toi	Moana.	Use	of	or	reliance	on	the	
website	and	the	website	content	is	at	the	user’s	risk.	

The	Ōhiwa	Harbour	Strategy	partners	have	made	reasonable	efforts	to	ensure	that	the	
website:	

• contains	accurate	information;	
• functions	correctly;	
• is	available	and	accessible;	
• is	provided	through	a	secure	website;	
• is	free	of	errors,	viruses,	malware,	or	other	harmful	components;	and	
• does	not	infringe	any	person’s	rights.	

The	Ōhiwa	Harbour	Strategy	partners	will	use	reasonable	endeavours	to	correct	errors,	
inaccuracies,	and	remove	inappropriate	content,	brought	to	its	attention.	

Nonetheless,	the	Ōhiwa	Harbour	Strategy	partners	do	not	make	any	guarantees	or	
representations	(express	or	implied)	in	respect	of	any	of	the	matters	listed	above.		
 


